Welcome to Cornerstone Church!
Blue Jean Sunday, February 9, 2014 10:00 a.m.   

Welcome!  We are so glad you chose to spend your Sunday with us. 

Chiming of the Trinity   

Word of Welcome!  “God is Good!  All the Time!”
Reverend Cromie
Bringing in the Light


Presentation of the Bible


Call to Worship (based on Psalm 57:9-11)
Mary Gardiner
Praise Songs “Come, Now is the Time to Worship,” “God Will Make a Way”
                                          Director of Music, 
Susan Rovira
Call to Confession
Reverend Cromie
Unison Prayer of Confession
Reverend Cromie
Declaration of God’s Love and Forgiveness 
Reverend Cromie
  Congregational Response “Change My Heart, O God” 

Time for Children and Children’s Offering* 
Mary Gardiner
Ritual of Friendship (print your name in Friendship Pad)

                                            Worship Leader, 
Lisa Capurso 
Announcements                         
Reverend Cromie

Joys & Concerns
Bob Wegner
Prayers of the People & The Lord’s Prayer
Bob Wegner
Time of Greeting 
Reverend Cromie
Hymn #263  “Immortal, Invisible, God Only Wise” 

Affirmation of Faith – Apostles’ Creed
Lisa Capurso
Introduction to the Offertory 
Lisa Capurso
Offertory Anthem  
   “You Are”
Cornerstone Choir

   Congregational Response “Give Thanks”


Prayer of Dedication
Lisa Capurso
Scripture: Judges 16:4-20
Reverend Cromie
Meditation: “Love in the Wrong Places – The Story of Samson & Delilah”
Reverend Cromie


Hymn #464 “Joyful, Joyful, We Adore Thee” 
Benediction (Please join hands in a circle.) 
Reverend Cromie
* Children in Kindergarten through High School may leave for Sunday School.

Next Sunday, February 16th, Pastor Courtney will preach “A Labor for Love – the Story of Jacob and Rachel,” based on Genesis 29:9-20.  Join us – all are welcome!

There will be a brief memorial service for Bob Daniels after worship TODAY.  All who are able are welcome to stay for this time of remembrance.

Our Thanks to our Elders as Members of our Session

Clerk of Session: Sharron A. Smith
2014: Dominique Robert, Todd Moyer, Kellie Pushko, Bruce Thompson

2015: Lisa Capurso, David LaCross, Gail Carlson, Wendy Barone

2016: Tina Kas, Rosanna Maimone, Sharron A. Smith

Next meeting: February 12th at 7:20 PM at Jackson United Methodist Church
Our Board of Deacons – thank you for your service!

2014: David Carlson, Sueli Paes de Barros

2015: Laura Stone, Laurie Wegner

2016: Donna Rosato, Betty Thompson

Next meeting: February 19th, 7:00 PM at the home of Betty Thompson

Pastor: Courtney Cromie, 732-928-2424, or 561-703-2263
Director of Music: Susan Rovira, 609-371-1473
Seminary Student: Anthony Maimone, 732-722-8006 
Part-time Youth Director: Mary Gardiner, 706-358-8128
Director of Christian Education:  Kristen DiGirolamo, 732-657-7808
Treasurer: Tina Kas, 732-928-1778
Administrative Secretary:  Elizabeth Hughes, 732-833-6857
Nursery Care: Courtney Miner
Tuesday morning Women’s Bible Study is led by Pastor Courtney and meets every Tuesday morning from 10:30 AM – 12:15 PM at the home of Elizabeth Hughes.  The women are doing a 10-week Beth Moore DVD study called Jesus, the One and Only.  Come along on a life-changing journey which will lead you through the hills of Galilee with the Teacher, across the lake with the Master, and finally, on the road toward the cross with the Savior. Get to know Jesus intimately ... as though you had walked with Him during His days of earthly ministry.   All women are welcome!  
The Youth Group will meet TODAY from 1:30-3:00 for Games & Gospel at the Capurso’s home (1 Kindling Way).  Youth group is open to all middle school and high school kids – talk to Mary Gardiner or Pastor Courtney for more information!
SAVE THE DATE!  The next Deacon’s “Dinner for 8” will be held on March 15.  Signups will begin February 26th for those who would like to either host or attend a dinner for 8 in someone’s home.  Please talk to Betty Thompson for more information!
The Missions Committee will take up a collection NEXT Sunday 2/16 for items to bring to Tent City.  This has been a very hard winter for the 60 residents there, with extreme cold and lots of snow.  Donations have dwindled after the holiday season, so we would like to help them with the items that they have desperate need for. Please bring any of the following donations to church next Sunday: large men’s coats, small hand-held coolers, can openers, garbage bags, paper towels, toilet paper, tissues, hand sanitizer, paper plates and bowls, plastic forks and spoons, dishwashing liquid, sponges, laundry detergent, men’s hygiene items (especially disposable razors), candles, candle holders, lighters/matches, flashlights, batteries (AA, AAA, D), bottled water and gallon jugs, protein (any kind of meat, fish, eggs, veggie burgers), milk, soy milk, powdered milk, coffee creamer, coffee, tea, sugar, cough drops, vitamins, aspirin, Tylenol, Advil/Motrin, orajel, cold and flu medicine, and first aid kits.  THANK YOU!   
The next meeting of the Children’s Ministry will be THIS Thursday 2/13 from 6-7:30 at DeBows Methodist Church.  This group is for kids in K-6th grade, and meets on the 2nd and 4th Thursday of each month, and is led by Pastor Courtney, Anthony Maimone, and Pastor Betty. Lessons for this winter will focus on the Psalms, and each meeting has a bible lesson, craft, snack, and games! 

The Cornerstone Choir rehearses on Thursdays at DeBows Methodist Church at 7:15 PM.  All are welcome to join this fantastic group of people!  Feel free to stop by rehearsal, or contact Susan Rovira, srplus3@comcast.net, for more info.  
Shop Rite Gift Cards are available for you to purchase each Sunday before worship, and 5% of the purchase price goes directly to the church.  Thanks to all, we have raised $9830 for the Foundation Fund.  For more information, contact Vernice DaConceicao.

The Adult Book Study meets on Mondays and has started a new study on the book Know Doubt: The Importance of Embracing Uncertainty in Your Faith by John Ortberg.  This group meets at 6:30 PM at the home of Bob & Laurie Wegner. All adults are encouraged and welcome!  
Volunteers scheduled for Sunday, February 16th:

· Set-up:  Rodney Puig
· Greeters: Betty Corio
Cornerstone Meets at McAuliffe Middle School
35 South Hope Chapel Road, Jackson

www.cornerstonechurchofjackson.org

Mailing Address:  P.O. Box 140, Jackson, NJ   08527

732-928-2424. E-mail:  pastor@cornerstonechurchofjackson.org  
Cornerstone Presbyterian Church

A place where you can be who you are.

“Building Community on the Solid Rock of Jesus Christ”

Mission Statement:

We the people of Cornerstone

Are a part of God’s Grand Adventure to:

Ground our lives on the solid rock of Jesus Christ,

Build up each other in love through prayer, words and deeds,

And to create God’s community in Jackson and beyond.
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